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December President’s Message 

Ken Litke  

At the Nov 9th Special Meeting the 2022 HOA Board of 

Directors were elected by the membership and will take office 

beginning in January.  After serving the last two years as 

President, I’ll be turning over the reins to Mark Pantley so 

this will be my very last message as HOA President.    

It’s truly been an honor serving the membership and working 

with all the many HOA volunteers.   Suffice to say the last two years proved challenging 

with the pandemic adversely impacting HOA activities.   I’m extremely proud of how the 

HOA team came together and found ways to keep our members safe as possible like moving 

events outdoors and utilizing “live-streaming”.   And while we would have preferred in 

person meetings, we learned to become “Zoom” experts! 

As we approach year end, it’s been an HOA tradition to thank all the volunteers who helped 

the HOA in some manner during the year.   There were over 175 

individuals involved this past year and we’ll be honoring them at our 

“Volunteer Recognition Night” Social on Dec 14th.    We’ve got some special 

things planned for our volunteers and attendees so keep watching for 

further information on this meeting to acknowledge and thank our fabulous 

2021 volunteers!   

In addition to the “Volunteer Recognition Night”, HOA has scheduled other social activities 

for December which include the HOA Gala and the lighting of the Community Christmas 

tree.  So please watch for and read the HOA Social Invite email or go online with 

TellicoLife.   

 

Wishing all of you a wonderful Holiday season!   

Ken Litke 
 


